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Winsford Amateur Swimming Club 
Committee Meeting 

 

7.00pm Friday 11
th
 August 2017 

Winsford Lifestyle Centre 

Agenda  
 

1 Chair’s 
Welcome 

Chair welcomed attendees, acknowledging that attendance is low 
owing to the school and summer holidays. 

2 Apologies: Sarah-Jane Armitt, Carol Robson, Dan Goodwin. Sue Wright 
Jayne Deeming, Claire Brown, Julie Grindley, Diane O’Grady, 
Adam Parkinson, Lucie George. 

3 Attendees: Barry Keeling (Chair) 
Diane Christopherson (Mins – Club Secretary) 
Helen Jones (Treasurer) 
Suzanne Wilson 

4 Dan’s 
Update 

It’s been a great year with a very exciting Club Championships 
and North Midlands. 
Potentially there will be a 2 week shut down at Christmas if the life 
guard situation is not sorted out by then. If anyone would like to 
train as a lifeguard please enquire by contacting the Chair. 

5 DBS 
Checks 

All cat 3 registered are to be DBS checked for external galas. 
Treasurer stated that we need to watch spend, by ensuring that 
only regular helpers get DBS checked. 

6 AOB Social Media 
Concerns were raised over some misuse of social media.  DC and 
SW and other editors to keep an eye on all social media streams, 
and remove posts and block anyone misusing any channel. 
WASC practices a zero tolerance to bullying and lack of respect 
for one another. 
Club Desk 
There have been complaints regarding the opening of the club 
desk.  Currently Julie G, Angela M, Sarah C, who are all 
volunteers, man the club desk as and when they can.  The Chair 
to pen a request for more volunteers to man the club desk, ideally 
one volunteer for one of each of the squads training sessions, this 
is to be published on the website. 
Club Captains 
Discussion around next year’s club captains took place.  Decision 
is ultimately Dan’s. 
Some new trophies/shields to be purchased as some of them are 
very old and/or full.  Chair to speak to Jenny Z. 
Club Secretary 
DC will be standing down as Club Secretary starting from the new 
season.  DC to add an advert and a job description to the website 
to gauge interest.  DC agreed to keep supporting the club until 
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someone comes forward. DC & AC will continue to help the club 
out with regard to timekeeping etc. 
Chair thanked DC for hard work and support during her time as 
club secretary and also thanked AC for his support at galas. 

  Next meeting date:  TBC (Oct/Nov 2017) 

 


